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LB f it The Valley Fish and Game Club 2015 bursary program is available for appiicants enrolled in secondory education.
The bursary is intended to be rewarded primarily to students directly related to members of the club, such as
members children or grandchildren but other applicants can and will be considered as well by the Valley Fish and Game Club
bursary committee. The 2015 bursary is for a maximum of 51000 and the Bursary committee decides if the bursary is to be
rewarded to a single person or divided into several recipients. Applicants should fill in the form, write a short essay of why
conservation, environment, hunting and/or fishing are important for the applicant and us all and send it to the President of the
Valley Fish and Game Club (presidentl@valleyfishandgame.com } latest 31st July, 2015. Winners of a bursary must produce a
Secondary education enrollment certificate, when collecting the bursary.
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Write a short essay of why conservation, environment, hunting and/or fishing are important (use more pages if you need to

Conservation and education of the outdoors is important to me
as it helps keep our ecosystem balanced and heaithy for future
generations to enjoy. | enjoy spending time outdoors camping, fishing
and hunting. Fishing has provided me the opportunity to spend
valuable time with my Dad and Grampa out on the water learning from
them and enjoying the outdoors. When | have a family of my own i
want to be able to enjoy these things with them and share my
knowledge and stories.

Enjoying the outdoors is a pleasure and a privilege that needs to
be respected. Common sense isn’t as common as it should be so the
work that organizations such as the Fish and Game Club do is so
important.




